
CITY OF FLORISSANT 

Public Hearing  

 

  

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by 

the City Council of the City of Florissant in the Council 

Chambers, 955 rue St. Francois, on Monday, April 25, 2022 at 

7 p.m., regarding the proposed Revised Comprehensive Plan 

for the City of Florissant. Citizens will have an opportunity to 

be heard.  Anyone with special needs should contact the 

City Clerk at least 5 days before said public hearing by 

calling 839-7630 or email kgoodwin@florissantmo.com. 

CITY OF FLORISSANT, Karen Goodwin, MMC City Clerk 


